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Davis, Meghaan

From: dana louis <danalynnlouis@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 9, 2020 11:37 AM
To: McClymont, Keelan
Cc: Davis, Meghaan
Subject: Re: Wed October 20th

Thank you! Sounds good

On Fri, Oct 9, 2020 at 10:17 AMMcClymont, Keelan <Keelan.McClymont@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Hi Dana,

I would like to confirm that your topic is regarding shelter-in-place villages?

Regarding your question about screen sharing and videos, it is possible to  share your screen 
and show images, but to share a video with Council, I would recommend that you send it to us 
before your Communication and we will share it with Council ahead of time. Sharing a video in 
Zoom doesn’t work very well because the bandwidth in Zoom is low, and the video is often very 
choppy and the image quality is quite poor. If you send it to us a couple days before the 
meeting, we will send it to Council so they can watch it before your Communication.

Thanks,

Keelan McClymont

Council Clerk 

she/her

From: Davis, Meghaan <Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov>
Sent: Friday, October 9, 2020 10:09 AM
To: dana louis <danalynnlouis@gmail.com>
Cc:McClymont, Keelan <Keelan.McClymont@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: RE: Wed October 20th
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Please sign me up for the 28th. Thank you !

On Oct 8, 2020, at 5:26 PM, McClymont, Keelan
<Keelan.McClymont@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Hi Dana,

The Communication spots for the Oct 21 City Council meeting are 
fully scheduled, however there are openings on Oct 28. My colleague, 
Meghaan, can help you get signed up and answer questions you 
might have about the virtual meeting format.

 

Thanks,

 

Keelan McClymont

Council Clerk

she/her

 

From: dana louis <danalynnlouis@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2020 5:15 PM
To:McClymont, Keelan <Keelan.McClymont@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject:Wed October 20th

My name is Dana Lynn Louis I am the director of Gather:Make:Shelter and a coalition
Member of C(3)PO. I would like to speak on behalf of the villages I am working with on
October 20th.

Please let me know if there is availability.

Thank you

Dana



Filed ___________________ 

MARY HULL CABALLERO 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

By _____________________ 
  Deputy 
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